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Chermside Branch   
PO Box 2073; Chermside Qld. 4032 
Nationalseniors.com.au/get involved/branches/chermside 

   

Newsletter – October 18th 2021 

 

Good morning members. Many thanks to Jeanette & Peter for opening their home for 

our Annual Barbecue last week. Rain, Storm and predicted hail - not suitable to be held 

at a park. So at 7am the BBQ was transferred to their home. 34 happy members enjoyed 

their hospitality. Thank you. As I have had Christmas decorations donated, it was 

decided to have a stall at our November Social meeting.  Several ladies have agreed to 

make edible goodies, etc for the stalk.  If you would like to help or buy 18th November 

is the date. You may find a homemade gift instead of going to a shopping centre. Our 

Annual Christmas Lunch is on 9th December.  If you have any large baskets that we 

can use to make hampers for lucky door prizes please bring them along on 18th 

November.  We are also asking for non-perishable goodies to help fill the hampers. 

Stay safe and healthy.   JENNY.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                      

 
 
 
 
  
                  
42 Members  attended the September Social Meeting.  There were 10  Apologies.  Guest 
Speakers were Jodie Murray, Acting Senior Sergeant, Acting Officer in Charge, North 
Brisbane District Crime Prevention Centre and Elaine, volunteer at Boondall  Police. 
                                                              
NSA have advised you can pay/or renew your membership fees direct to NSA or if you 
prefer you can still pay your fees at our Meetings (before meeting if possible please).  
Your  NSA    pre-paid envelopes  would be greatly appreciated to  help with postage 
costs. 

All Club Business:    President    Jenny Tidey OAM 3491 9138 
                           Mobile:  0409 108 358                           

                                                                 E-mail: jennytidey@bigpond.com 
 

Meeting Apologies:           Membership             Jeanette Daff   3264 5890  
                 Mobile:   0423 579 621 
                                                                  E-Mail: jeanettedaff37@gmail.com 
 

Care Concerns:    Welfare              June Kerrigan Mobile:  0411 056 440 
 

Tours:     Organiser       John Canterbury   3356 7405                         
                   Mobile:   0411 046 179  

                               E-mail:  jncgrange@optusnet.com.au 

October Birthdays: Patricia Felsch, Merle Hellion, Norma Jenkins, 

Beth Leist, Margaret Monroe, Bette Reeves, Marjorie Wilkes, Lloyd Young.   
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OCTOBER 21st     SOCIAL MEETING & MORNING TEA        $10 
9.05am for 10am    Guest Speaker will be Phil Adams from the Royal Historical      
     Society. 
 
 
OCTOBER 28th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT ASPLEY HOTEL,  
11.30 for Noon 1247 GYMPIE ROAD, ASPLEY.   

 
For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 
 
 

NOVEMBER 11th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT PORTABELLOS AT 
11.30 for Noon ALBANY CREEK. 
 

For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 

 
 
NOVEMBER 18th SOCIAL MEETING & MORNING TEA        $10 
9.05am for 10am We will be entertained by Terry & Roz. 
 
 
NOVEMBER 25th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT STAFFORD TAVERN. 
11.30 for Noon                    (Final Lunch for 2021) 
 

For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 

 
   MONDAY 6th DECEMBER 
 BBC SENIORS CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
 MONDAY 6th DECEMBER 1PM 
 BRISBANE CITY HALL. 
  Tickets essential.  (see Jenny) 
  
  
 
 THURSDAY 9th DECEMBER  11.30am for 12noon.     $35 
 CHERMSIDE NSA MEMBERS 
 CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 
 KEDRON WAVELL SERVICES CLUB 
 Non-perishable items for the gift bags would be 
 Appreciated at the November Social Meeting. 
     (Please wear your name badge 
) 

 

MESSAGE FROM COMMITTEE RE WELFARE … 

 

As soon as you are aware of any Club member who is unwell, in hospital, etc. 

would you please let June (0411 056 440) know immediately so contact can be 

made with them.   

           The Committee would be most grateful – thank you. 
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REMINDERS 

 

When applicable please place the correct money for our events in a sealed envelope 
with your name, the amount of money, the purpose and date of event on the outside. 
This makes reconciliation much easier. 
 
To prove authority to be served lunch you MUST wear your NSA name badge on outings 
including lunches.       ***  If  you need to purchase a badge please see John *** 
 

                 

 
 

 

 
 
 

                 

 
 
 

 
 
What did the dryer say to the washer? - Let’s go for a spin. 
 
Why do sharks live in salt water?   -  Because pepper makes them sneeze. 
 
What did the geometry teacher say when she lost her parrot? -Where has my 
polygon. 
 
What do you call a Greek parachutist?  -  Con descending. 
 
What do you  call a sleepwalking nun?  -  A Roaming Catholic. 
 
What is hairy and coughs?  -  A coconut with a cold.  
 
Why did the cowboy ride his horse?  -  Because it was too heavy to carry. 
  

IF YOU WISH TO MAKE A LATE BOOKING OR CANCELLATION FOR A LUNCH PLEASE CONTACT 

OUR OUTDOOR ACTIVITIES OFFICER, BARBARA COLEMAN ….. PHONE: 3881 2216                                                                                   

MOBILE: 0413 494 693 or e-mail gazzabarb@bigpond.com or email - gazzabarb@bigpond.com 

 

If you change your contact details please tell Secretary   Margaret Brandt (3353 
3644), or e-mail mab25@bigpond.com     so records can be amended. 
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